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Support I fully support that subsequent proposals for substantial new developments in the area
should then be required to give some consideration as to how they might affect the
“Heritage Dimension” of the Historic Mining Area of the Southern Paparoas.

I fully endorse the concept of the creation of heritage trails through the heritage mining
areas of the Southern Paparoas; for example, “the establishment of a network of 26 or so
Southern Paparoa walking/cycling trails based on historic mining infrastructure tracks, rail
and tramways which have stood the test of time.” (Hart and Deyell submission)

A lot of those tracks still exist and our community group Runanga Village People has
members who know those old routes well and would love to contribute to clearing them and
opening them up.

I see this proposal as a way to promote, protect and market the heritage values and relics
that abound in our rōhe. It would tell a unique and important story of the working class and
industrial history of Aōtearoa.

It would also contribute substantially to the health and wellbeing of our communities. Our
hikers and bikers would love improved access to these places. It would create meaningful
employment. And it would give overdue recognition to and enhance the mana of the
families and descendants of the intrepid miners who worked these hills.

TheHistoricMining area of the SouthernPaparoas.

I wish to support the submission made by Jo Hart and Russell Deyell re
the concept of the recognition of theTheHistoric Mining area of the SouthernPaparoas
as one oftheWest Coast Historic Heritage Items and Areas and Archaeological Sites,within
theTeTai oPoutiniDistrict Plan.

I support them inrequesting that the area be listedas one ofthe
West Coast Historic Heritage Items and Areas and Archaeological Sites(aka the HH list),in
what has to date beenSchedule 1, Part 4 oftheTeTai oPoutiniDistrict Plan.
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